
The unprecedented Covid-19 pandemic has changed our lives and the lives of our

children in a dramatic way. We, as teachers and parents, deeply understand the

challenges you are facing. We sincerely hope the online courses and services we

provided is what you had expected and what your children needed. We deeply

appreciate the trust and strong support from you, the Booming Minds Parents, in the past

a few months. Because of YOU, we successfully opened 40 courses for almost 500

students from all over the country. In particular, we are grateful to many of you who

enthusiastically introduced new families and students to us. It is because of that we can

grow and have the privilege to serve more families in need. To thank you for your

continuous support, we would like to provide you with $50 course credit for EACH new

student you refer to join us from now on, and YES it’s stackable! 

In the meantime, we are happy to announce that we are in the process of constructing

our new website to streamline student registration, course selection, and payment

process. We are continuing our efforts to improve our course curricula, teaching efficacy,

and customer services. We can not achieve this without the most crucial piece of

information: your feedback and suggestions. We, therefore, ask you to provide your

thoughts and suggestions using text message or short video to help us improve our

services. We hope to use your positive feedback as testimonials on our new website. Of

course, we would honor future class credit for those selected as testimonials in the

following  categories:

1)      Text Testimonials of Parents:  5 with $25 credit each. 

2)      Text Testimonials of Students:  5 with $25 credit each.

3)      Short Videos of Parents:  5 with $100 credit each.

4)      Short Videos of Students:  5 with $100 credit each.
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Text message testimonials should ideally have 70-110 words each, and please include

your name, city, and state. If submitting a short video, please make sure it has high-

quality sound and pictures. Please submit your video link or text to adm@BM-edu.org by

Sunday, August 16, 2020.

We are also happy to announce that we will continue to offer all established courses in

the upcoming fall semester, with no tuition increase. As we await the school plans to

solidify, your Booming Minds Team will be here for you and your children until you are

ready to sign up. At that point, we will try our best to customize the courses to fit in the

time slots of your children's schedule. It is definitely not the easiest for us, but we believe

it is the right thing to do. What you can help us with is to continue recommending us to

your friends, and encouraging your children to invite their friends to join us. This way not

only will they have peers of choice to study along with, but also it will be easier for us to

schedule a customized class for your children in a timely fashion. 

We would like to thank you again for your trust and we treasure our relationship with you

and your children. Wishing you and your family a pleasant rest of the summer!

Sincerely,

Your Booming Minds Team
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